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A decision to mandate Covid-19 vaccines should require our State Legislature's 
deliberation, rather than orders from the Governor's administration. I strongly support 
this bill. It is one step toward our Legislature claiming its significant authority in the 
guidance of our public health decisions. 
Covid-19 vaccine mandates cause real harm to important segments of our Maine economy. 
Vaccine mandates also unfairly cause real injury and disability to an unfortunate minority of 
our fellow Mainers.


